Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Clifford Kirchof <CKirchof@tetratec.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 20, 2018 1:57 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc: Shoemaker, Mike; Adam Calvin; Delfino Escalante Ill; Andrew Romo; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

Subject: 2RP-4543 - Submittal of Proposed WorkPlan for Soil Delineation at the Cotton Draw Unit 294H,
T-24-S, R-31-E, Eddy County, New Mexico

Attachments: 2RP-4543 Cotton Draw 294 1-20-18.pdf

Mr. Mike Bratcher

TETRA Technologies Inc. (TETRA), a contractor to Devon Energy Production Co, LP (6137) (Devon) wishes to submit a
Proposed Delineation Workplan (Workplan) to the New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (NMOCD) to address the
release at the Cotton Draw Unit 294 H site on December 21, 2017 (Case No. 2RP-4543). Attached is the proposed
Workplan for your review and comments.

| have also copied Olivia Yu, NMOCD because a similar release occurred from the same water source in District 1 (1RP-
4867). We have submitted a similar Workplan to Ms. Yu for that release.

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at 281-364-5116.

Best regards,
cliff

Clifford E Kirchof
Environmental/Chemical Regulatory Compliance Manager

TETRA Technologies, Inc.
24955 Interstate 45 North
The Woodlands, TX 77380
Office: 281-364-5116
Mobile: 832-434-0979
ckirchof(@tetratec.com
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